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AN ACT REQUIRING CONTRACTS BETWEEN PHARMACY BENEFITS 
MANAGERS AND HEALTH CARRIERS TO PROVIDE FEE-BASED 
COMPENSATION. 

Be it enacted by the Senate and House of Representatives in General 
Assembly convened: 
 

That title 38a of the general statutes be amended to require that any 1 

contract between a health carrier and a pharmacy benefits manager 2 

provide fee-based compensation that shall not be connected to the price 3 

of the prescription drug, any rebate, premiums or cost-sharing. 4 

Statement of Purpose:   
To require that any contract between a health carrier and a pharmacy 
benefits manager provide fee-based compensation that shall not be 
connected to the price of the prescription drug, any rebate, premiums or 
cost-sharing.  


